
 

 

 

         

   

 

 

 

 
 
 

Swimming Lessons 

 
 

Dear Parents,         22nd June 2016 

 

A working party met recently to review costs related to school swimming lessons.  

Parents are currently asked for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per child per week, 

to cover the cost of the lesson and the bus.  

 

The number of voluntary contributions received is falling well short of the level 

required and there is a real concern at the level of subsidy needed from the school 

budget.  

Therefore, with regret, we will have to cancel swimming lessons from September 2016 

unless contributions increase. 

If you are unsure whether you have contributed for your child’s swimming this term 

please contact the school office. You may pay weekly, monthly or half -termly.  If you 

are experiencing difficulties in paying some or all of the cost of your child’s swimming 

lessons, please don’t hesitate to speak, in total confidence, with Mr Moloney or Miss 

Solomon. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Regards, 

 

Governors Resources Committee 

 

 

 
 
       Mr Kevin Moloney 
        HEADTEACHER 

Hipsburn First School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, 

Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  Admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  
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